
From: ANDERSON, Victoria <vka@nei.org> 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 9:34 AM 
To: Frumkin, Daniel 
Subject: [External_Sender] FW: FAQ-10-0059-Rev-6-Monitoring_8316.docx 
Attachments: FAQ-10-0059-Rev-6-Monitoring_8316.docx 
 
Reve 6 of FAQ 59 for discussion next week. 
 
Victoria K. Anderson 
Senior Project Manager, Risk Assessment 
Nuclear Energy Institute 
1201 F Street NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20004 
www.nei.org 
 
P: 202-739-8101 
F: 202-533-0173 
E: vka@nei.org 
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To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS and other taxing authorities, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this 
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